
HALE NAPILI 
AOAO AND RENTAL POOL 

BOD/EC MEETING 
January 16, 2021 

 
BOD/EC Members Present: Brian Cowell, Steve Straub, Brandon Roach, Linda Levi 
 
Email and phone discussion have been held recently amongst the board members to discuss 
the shoreline erosion of the bay.   High waves over the weekend of January 9-10, 2021 did 
extensive damage to our property and also Napili Sunset.  At this time there are no plans to 
attempt any shoreline restoration until the winter season is over.  We are attempting to make 
the property as safe as possible for guests and owners. 
 
We plan eventually to obtain an outside opinion from an engineer or other consultant 
regarding our property and any preservation actions that can be taken. 
 
The office notified owners of the problem with an email from Brian that included several 
photographs of the damage.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Linda Levi, Secretary  
 


